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1st March 2017 

 
Re: Cornwall Spring Games Aquathon – 21st April 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Year 5 and 6 children have been invited to attend an Aquathon event at Truro School on 21st April. 
 
An Aquathon consists of two events: a 200m swim (8 lengths) and a 1500m run. 
 
 
This is an incredibly popular event so if you would like your child to be entered, I need the slip below to be 
returned ASAP! 
 
More details will be sent out to parents sooner to the event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr Teasdale 
PE Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  School Office  
 
Re:  Cornwall Spring Games Aquathon – 21st April 2017 
 

I would like my child to be entered for the event 
  

Medical condition?  (e.g. asthma)     ........................................................ 
 

Emergency telephone number     ………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Signed     ..........................................           Parent of ……………………………………………………..       Date ……………. 
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